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“100% of our donations go to the kids”
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Proudly Celebrating 31 years!

PFK volunteers decided to beat the holiday rush this year and made a special October
visit to Hughes Spalding Children’s Hospital in downtown Atlanta.

The volunteers from ExpressJet, Delta and Endeavor were able to spread cheer
during an unusually busy time at the hospital.

Want to join in this 
year’s holiday visits?

See pages 8-9
to contact the 
coordinator in 

your area! 
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President’s Corner...

Dear Members,

   Our organization has much to be thankful for. 
We are especially appreciative of our volunteers. 
Our volunteers donate their valuable time to help 
our organization run smoothly and efficiently. 
They do their work quietly not expecting any 
recognition. Our volunteers will tell you that their 
greatest reward is seeing the children benefit from 
their work.
   Despite being unable to list everyone here, I 
would like to single out one of our volunteers for 
her continuous contribution to PFK. The volunteer 
is our talented editor, Kathie Schroeder, who is the 
wife of retired Captain Dave Schroeder. For many 
years Kathie has volunteered her talents to edit 
and produce the Pilots For Kids newsletter. For at 
least six months of every year, Kathie can be found 
communicating with our coordinators and gather-
ing information to produce our bi-annual newslet-
ter.  In addition, Kathie also volunteers her time to 
coordinate and conduct our annual Orlando Golf 
Tournament silent auction.
   Thank you Kathie and all our great volunteers 
for their invaluable contributions. 

   With Appreciation,
    Ed Faath   
        
               President, PFK
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Giving from the Heart

We would like to thank Signature Flight 
Support and the BBA Aviation Charitable 

Giving Committee for their decision 
to donate $5,000 to Pilots For Kids. 

Their donation will be used to purchase 
and deliver toys, medical necessities and 

other items to hospitalized children in the 
Orlando area, as well as providing financial 

aid to the Russell Home in Orlando.

Above (L to R), Darrin Bigwarfe (Director of Human Re-
sources for Signature Flight Support), Ed Faath (President, 
PFK) and Amanda Wolf (Human Resources Generalist, 
Signature Flight Support) recognize Signature’s generous 
donation to PFK.
Below, thank you to Orlando’s major golf tournament 
sponsors.  Your support is invaluable!
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Saturday, October 18, 2014, marked the Third Annual PFK 
Golf Tournament and Car Show in Orlando, FL.  Proceeds 
from the event will benefit three Orlando-area children’s 
hospitals, the Russell Home for Atypical Children and Base 
Camp for children fighting cancer.  Golfers and car enthu-
siasts all enjoyed a beautiful central Florida day with the 
knowledge that their activities were supporting Orlando area 
children.

Enthusiastic golfers, car efficianados, generous spon-
sors and a multitude of volunteers made the Third An-
nual Orlando Golf Tournament and Car Show a huge 
success this year.  Captain Baldy even found time in 
his busy schedule to join in the fun!  All of the vol-
unteers and participants enjoyed wonderful breakfast 
pastries that were donated by Panera Bread before 
heading off to the links.

The golf proceeds were enhanced by a silent auc-
tion again this year where bidders were able to ac-
quire aircraft simulator rides generously donated by 
JetBlue and Flight Safety, roundtrip airline tickets 
from Southwest and JetBlue, Seaworld and Aquatica 
family admission tickets, iFly Indoor Skydiving, an 
Air Florida family helicopter tour, a T-6 Warbird 
Flight, Shoot Straight range admissions, a variety of 
hotel stays (Doubletree, Embassy Suites, Holiday Inn, 
Hyatt, La Quinta, Ramada and Wingate), golf (Eagle 
Creek, Hunters Creek, Orange County National, Rio 
Pinar, and the Ritz Carlton) and restaurant dining 
experiences (Cafe TuTu Tango, Orlando Ale House 
and Sam Snead’s) as well as Publix grocery gift cards.  
Special thanks to all of the businesses who donated to 
make the auction a huge success. 

Thanks also to the men and women who enjoyed a 
beautiful morning of golf, to the generous volunteers 
and to the patient staff at Rio Pinar Country Club.  
The funds raised will benefit three Orlando-area 
children’s hospitals, the Russell Home for Atypical 
Children and Base Camp for children fighting cancer.

MCO - Golf and More 
For a Third Year
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Welcome New Members!
Paulette  Gilbert   NJASAP
Michael Gofman  ExpressJet Airlines
Steve Graff   Republic Airways Hold-  
    ings (Shuttle America)
Steven Gurley   Air Wisconsin
Clarence Gustafsson  ExpressJet Airlines
Andrew Hansen   SkyWest
Yasser Hatab   Endeavor Air
Michael Heinz   SkyWest Airlines Inc.
Bryan Heise   ExpressJet  Airlines
Chris Herman   Republic Airlines
Josh Hinch   Republic Airways
Todd Hudgins   FedEx Express
Derek Huff   Southwest Airlines
Michael Iannitelli  Expressjet Airlines
David Izard   USAF/Endeavor Air
Jeffrey Joslin   Delta Air Lines
Donald Julius   Endeavor Air
Matthew Karkoff  ExpressJet Airlines
Nick Kastanes   ExpressJet Airlines
Mark Kiehl   Republic Airways Holdings
Brandon King   ExpressJet Airlines, Inc. 
Mark Koehler   American Eagle
Shawn Kruger   NetJets
Stephen  Langona  Republic Airlines 
Michael Larson   SkyWest Airlines
Bryan Lawlor   Express Jet Airlines (United  
    Express)
Anthony LeClair  United Airlines
Daniel Lippert   ExpressJet Airlines
James Marion   ExpressJet Airlines
Matthew Markillie  Shuttle America
Paul Marks   Air Wisconsin Airlines
Christopher  Mason  SkyWest Airline
Michael McClintock  Air Wisconsin
Roger McNeal   ExpressJet Airlines
Cameron Mecham  SkyWest Airlines
Bruno Meneses   Envoy Air
Christopher Morgan  Expressjet
Matthew Moser   Expressjet Airlines, Inc. 
Marshall Motley  Expressjet
Quentin M Myers  Shuttle America
Don Myers   Delta Air Lines
Michael Nelson   SkyWest Airlines
Perry Nix   Express Jet Airlines
Andrew  Olexsey  Endeavor Air
Christopher Olson  Republic Airways
Ty Orth    NJASAP
Bruce Ott   American Airlines, Retired
Troy Pakiz   Republic Airways Holdings  
    (Shuttle America)

Samantha Anderson  Student
Steve Barbaza   Endeavor Air
Scott Berninger  ExpressJet
Chad Born   Endeavor Air
Michael Borozenets  Envoy Air
Laura Bourguignon  Shuttle America Corp
Cindy Bowen 
Glenn Brasch   PHI Air Medical (Ret.)
Jody Breuer   Sun Country Airlines
Scott Brice    Expressjet Airlines Dba  
    United Express
Martin Brinkley  ExpressJet Airlines
Brooks Broeckelman  Expressjet Airlines
Matthew Brown  ExpressJet Airlines
Paul Brown   SWA
Don Camper   Endeavor Air
Alex Cardenas   Endeavor Airlines
Craig Carletti   ExpressJet Airlines
Margaret Carnahan  NetJets (furloughed   
    American Airlines)
Kevin Cerne   Endeavor Airlines
Nicholas Changnon  Republic Airlines
Reginald Charlson 
Jeffrey Ciarcia   CommutAir
Clint Comish   Expressjet
Casey Connar   ExpressJet Airlines
Anthony Conte  Chautauqua Airlines
Richard Corbett  JetBlue Airways
Dick Corzine   Delta
Owen Cotto   American Eagle Airlines
Allen Cox   ExpressJet Airlines   
    (ASA)
Brandon Cultra  Shuttle America
Steve  Curry   United Airlines
Steve Curry   United Airlines
Stephen Diamond  Expressjet Airlines
Cody Diamond  Clipper Aviation, LLC
Joseph Driscoll  Delta
Alec Driskill   ExpressJet
David Emmerick  Expressjet Airlines
Bryan  Fonseca  Self Employed Contract  
    Corporate Pilot
Steve Freeman   Shuttle America/
    Republic Airways 
Andrew Garcia  ExpressJet Airlines
Grant Gasson   Cafe Valley Inc
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Welcome New Members! (cont)
George Panagos   ExpressJet Airlines
David Pankove   Envoy Air
Mark Paska   Endeavor Air
Joseph Paterniti   Endeavor Airlines
Joe Patterson   ExpressJet Airlines
Mike Pelland   Allegiant Air
Christopher Perez  ExpressJet Airlines
Cheryl Petrisin   Fedex
Beth Phelps   Republic Airways
Preston Phillips   Expressjet Airlines
Alan Pola   American Eagle Airlines
Cameron Radford  ExpressJet Airlines
Josh Ray   ExpressJet Airlines
Kenneth Robinson  Netjets Aviations Inc.
David Robinson   Envoy Air Inc  (Formally  
    American Eagle Airlines
Paul Ryder   ExpressJet
Kyle Self   Compass Airlines
Andrew Shoup   SkyWest Airlines
Michael Shuster   American Airlines
Kyle Sletten   Endeavor Air
Tyrel Smith   Kalitta Air
Colby Smith   ExpressJet Airlines
Luke Spence   Shuttle America
Ryan Sterett   Envoy Airlines
Jeffrey Strahan   ExpressJet Airlines
Cody Stroope   ExpressJet Airlinrs
Tambra Swan   American Airlines 
Lukasz Szymanski  ExpressJet Airlines
William  Thomas  USAFR 78th ARS
Jennifer Van Wormer 
Spiro Vlahos   Endeavor Airlines
John Vollmer   ExpressJet Airlines
Andrew Webb    Chautauqua 
Jason Weirick   Air Wisconsin 
Zachary Welsh   NuView Realty
Sean Williams   Republic Airways
Steve Witt   ExpressJet Airlines
Kevin Wray   Expressjet 
Tommy Young   JetBlue Airways

CITY:  RDU/Raleigh/Durham, NC
COORDINATOR: Ken Worsham
PARTICIPANTS: Delta

The RDU chapter of Pilots for Kids made their second 
annual Easter visit to WakeMed Children’s Hospital 
in RDU.  The enthusiastic group of volunteers had 
a great time delivering chocolate bunnies, stuffed 
animals and iTunes gift cards to over 25 youngsters 
Special thanks to WakeMed Child life Specialist Susan 
Davis.  In attendance Delta pilots Ken Robson, Bill 
DeBrauwer, Fred Bekker and Ken Worsham.

Web access: If you are a current PFK 
member you can access the web page at 
www.pilotsforkids.org.

Address Change:  If you have a change of  address 
please complete the form on the back 

of this newsletter & mail to: 
Pilots For Kids, PO Box 620052

Orlando, FL 32862-0052.........Thanks! 

Below and right, 
PFK members 
from RDU made 
their second 
annual Easter 
visit to WakeMed 
Children’s Hos-
pital, brightening 
the day for over 
25 hospitalized 
youngsters.
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2014
Pilots for Kids 

Award To Captain 
Shields Jones

Our Pilot of the Year Award for 2014 goes to retired 
Southwest Captain, Shields Jones.  A long-time mem-
ber of the DFW area Pilots for Kids, Shields has been 
instrumental in the success of our charity.  DFW coor-
dinator John Elsey was initially hesitant about asking 
Shields and his wife, Debra, to become involved in 
Pilots for Kids. You see, they had first hand experience 
with a situation no parent wants to face.  As parents 
of two daughters, their oldest faced significant heart 
problems requiring transplantation and many years of 
hospitalization.  After a long battle with her illness, 
their precious child, Kiersten, passed away.

Without hesitation, Shields and Debra got involved 
with PFK.  At that time, DFW Pilots for Kids was 
struggling with a shortage of gifts, donations, and pilot 
participation.  With Shields’ extensive connections at 
Southwest, the PFK group quickly found themrselves 
awash in help and support.  It was a real turning point 
for the DFW group.  There has never been a time when 
Shields wouldn’t drop everything to help out with 
whatever was needed for Pilots for Kids. Through the 
years, he has acquired, stored, and sorted thousands 
of gifts.  He has attended every visit to every hospital 
for the past fourteen years.   Shields and Debra have 
both played a big part in the annual Pilots for Kids 
golf tournament, now in its thirteenth year.  To be sure, 
DFW Pilots for Kids would not have been nearly as 
successful or effective if not for Shields and his lovely 
wife.  Our hats are off to you, Shields.

Congratulations!

Above and below, this year’s Pilot of the Year award recipi-
ent, Shields Jones, is a huge part of the success of the DFW 
Pilots for Kids group.  Thank you for your many years of 
continued support, Captain Jones.
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PFK Merchandise 
Pilots For Kids items, including sweatshirts, polos, 
T-shirts, ball caps, travel mugs and luggage tags, are 
available.  You can order your PFK Merchandise by 
contacting Carol Stocker at 440-382-3090 or email 
pfkmerchandise@pilotsforkids.org.  See the PFK 
web site for more information.

CITY:  ATL/Atlanta, GA
COORDINATOR: Don Myers
PARTICIPANTS: ExpressJet, Delta and Endeavor

Atlanta PFK volunteers made a hospital visit in 
October this year, ahead of the busy holiday season.  
They visited Hughes Spalding Children’s Hospital in 
downtown Atlanta where the group has a longstanding 
relationship and they are always welcomed with broad 
smiles. 
 
Volunteers visited all three floors of the children’s 
hospital.  On the second floor was a large waiting 
area for the different clinics.  It was unusually full, so 
members “divided and conquered”, splitting into small 
groups and going back-and-forth to the wagons (where 
they had the toys).  Coincidentally, the group was fol-
lowed by a major fundraiser and her small group of 
prospective donors.  The fundraising group observed 
the before-and-after in the waiting area.  They noted 
that there was some uncertainty initially as the PFK 
members began passing out the stuffed animals and 
electronic games.  However, following the pilots’ de-
parture, they observed lots of smiles and a high degree 
of excitement throughout the many young patients and 
their parents.  This fundraising group paused for sev-
eral minutes and the joy on the kids’ faces continued 
to last.  We really do make a difference!

Above, ATL PFK members prepare to deliver toys to patients 
at Hughs Spalding Children’s Hospital.
Above left, volunteers enjoyed their traditional post-visit 
lunch at Sweet Autumn Curb Market in Atlanta.Make this the year

you Volunteer!
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PFK Area Coordinators
Domicile  Coordinator
ABE
Allentown, PA   Jeff Buchman
   jbuchman@ptd.net 
ANC
Anchorage, AK   Blaine & Kim Meeds              
   meeds5@yahoo.com
ATL
Atlanta, GA   Don Myers
   dmyers80@hotmail.com
BIL
Billings, MT   Heather Pfancook
   80hpfancook@gmail.com
BNA
Nashville, TN   John Floyd 
615-473-4286	 	 4barsfloyd@gmail.com
CLE
Cleveland, OH   Andy Adams
   4askadams@gmail.com
CLT
Charlotte, NC   Bob Lawlor
   boblawlor@carolina.rr.com
CMH
Columbus, OH  Ty Orth                                             
   torth@njasap.com
DEN
Denver, CO   Steve Henderson  
   denverpilotsforkids@gmail.com
   Scott Ginn 
   f15ginsu@gmail.com
   Jolanda Witvliet
303-888-6765  ualdutch@gmail.com
   Lizette Stuber                                  
303-522-6628  lizettestuber@netscape.net                               
   Dana Evert
303-840-0905  danaevert@comcast.net
   Shelly Smith
303-693-6670  bsltjsmith@comcast.net
DFW
Dallas/Ft. Worth, TX  John Elsey
   aa737cap@yahoo.com 
DTW
Detroit, MI   Bill Hoffer
   wdhg4@yahoo.com
   Jim Young
j   young5001@gmail.com

Domicile  Coordinator
EWR
Newark, NJ   Brian Heron
   brianheron@mac.com
FSD
Sioux Falls, SD   Rossin
   vikingskipr@yahoo.com
GRR
Grand Rapids, MI  Greg Chase
   gregorypchase@sbcglobal.net
GUM
Guam    Heberle
   chuckheb@mac.com 
HKG
Hong Kong  Todd Hudgins                               
   thudgins@fedex.com
HNL
Honolulu, HI   Eva Eglinton
   lavarocker@aol.com
HVN 
New Haven, CT  Jon Albright
   jalbright3@yahoo.com
IAD
Washington, D.C.  Julie Callens
703-725-9594  dullespfk@aol.com  
IAH
Houston, TX  Bill Bella
   billbella@kingwoodcable.com
IND
Indianapolis, IN   Dan Ferracciolo
   ironinstrument@sbcglobal.net
JAX
Jacksonville, FL  Paul Ryder
   ritchiekg@hotmail.com
JFK
New York, NY   Brandon Blank
   brandon.blank7@gmail.com
LAS
Las Vegas, NV   Gary Dolson
   jetlagfamily@cox.net
LAX
Los Angeles, CA  Tymczyszyn
   bobtym@hotmail.com
MCO
Orlando, FL   Anchorelle Van Sprang     
																						 	 kakalaka@cfl.rr.com
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Domicile  Coordinator
MDW
Chicago, IL   See ORD - Chicago, IL for the   
   nearest visits.
MEM
Memphis, TN   Sean McDonald
   sean.mcdonald@alpa.org 
MIA/FLL
Miami, FL   Danny Molina
   dannynwa@hotmail.com
MKE
Milwaukee, WI   Frank Vondrak
   fvondrak1@gmail.com 
MSP
Minneapolis, MN
(St Joseph’s)  Stephanie Laidlaw
   laid5laws@gmail.com
(Fantasy Flight)  Terry Rice
   terrylrice@comcast.net
   Mike Roelofs
   mkroelofs@charter.net
MSY   Matt Perret
	 																								 flyperret@yahoo.com
ORD
Chicago, IL   Kathi Hurst
815-404-1100  rowtygirls@aol.com
FedExPFK_ORD Dolores Pavletic
   Kevin Buchar
773-895-0602  Kbuchar@comcast.net
PBI
Palm Beach, FL  Frank Ferrante
   fferrante@bellsouth.net
PDX
Portland/Vancouver, OR Christine Dunning
(360) 921-2266  11drvr@comcast.net 
PHX
Phoenix, AZ   Win Copeland
623-492-9912  win.copeland@yahoo.com                              
PPNJ
Point Pleasant, NJ  Rod Biggs
   tncbiggs@gmail.com
RDU
Raleigh/Durham, NC  Ken Worsham
   worsham66@gmail.com 
    Dan Weeler
   djwheeler74@gmail.com

Domicile  Coordinator
SEA
Seattle/Tacoma, WA  Barry Sacks
   watermusic@gmx.com
SFO
San Francisco, CA  Bruce Jewett                                
   bhjewett@sbcglobal.net
SLC
Salt Lake City, UT Lorrie Cunneen                              
   dlcunneen@gmail.com
TOL
Toledo, OH   Tom Dooley
   airdooley@yahoo.com
TUS
Tucson, AZ   John Barnett 
   johnmiabarnett@comcast.net

PFK Area Coordinators (cont.)

CITY:  LAS/Las Vegas, NV
COORDINATOR: Emily Dolson
PARTICIPANTS: Various

Coordinator Emily Dolson reports that PFK volunteers 
in LAS had another very successful season of holiday 
visits to UMC Children’s Hospital in Las Vegas.  This 
young patient’s smile (above) shows how meaning-
ful the PFK visits can be.  Congrats to volunteers for 
another successful year.
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Rock United 3
September 28th!!!!    2:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Five great bands, two great causes and a great 
venue equals one fantastic day of music!  A great 
group joined The Metro Haven Band, The Faint 
Hearts, The Fabulous Parker Brothers Band, A 

Stones Throw, and Special Acoustic Guest Shan-
non Fitzsimmons.... all bands featuring the talents 
of United Airlines employees as we raised money 
for two great causes:  Denver based United Flight 

Attendant, Julie Reichelderfer, who is battling 
brain cancer, and the Pilots for Kids Foundation, 
a group of Airline Pilots that raise money so that 

children in the hospital around the holidays have a 
little brighter holiday while recovering.   The event 
included a raffe with great items such as airplane 
and simulator rides, guitars, collector items, sport 

memorabilia, tickets, and much more.  100% of the 
proceeds were donated to the cause.....the bands 
and the venue donated their time and talents!  This 
year’s ROCK UNITED 3 moved back to the scene 
of the original ROCK UNITED; The Buffalo Rose 
Ballroom in beautiful downtown Golden, CO.  It’s 

an outstanding facility great for dancing, socializing 
and eating.  This was an all-ages event that was 

open to the public!

DENVER
C
O
N
C
E
R
T
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CITY:  CLT/Charlotte, NC
COORDINATOR: John McKenna/Bob Lawlor
PARTICIPANTS: US Airways, Piedmont Airlines, 
ExpressJet, Air Wisconsin and Carolinas Medical Cen-
ter Air Ambulance

On December 16, 2013 the Charlotte NC area Pilots 
for Kids team entertained over 30 children at the 
Levine Children’s Hospital in Charlotte. Captain Bob 
Lawlor, area representative for Pilots for Kids and his 
wife Linda, coordinated this event for the 21st year. 

Thirteen pilots and flight attendants from US Air-
ways, Piedmont Airlines, Express Jet, Air Wisconsin, 
and Carolinas Medical Center Air Ambulance served 
refreshments and dispensed hugs. To the delight of the 
children, Captain Bob Koontz attended for the 21st 
year as Santa Claus and distributed many gifts and 
toys. Despite their circumstances, it was obvious that 
the PFK volunteers brightened the children’s day; but 
as usual, it was the pilots who left with the biggest 
smiles.

Above, CLT PFK volunteers enjoyed a wonderful visit to 
Levine Children’s Hospital on December 18, 2013.  There 
were plenty of smiles to go around during the visit.
Left, Denver concert-goers enjoyed a great day of music 
and raised money to help PFK spread holiday cheer to DEN 
area hospitals and shelters in 2014.
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Samantha Anderson, a 17 year old from Ahwatukee, 
Arizona, won Miss Teen Arizona 2014 and chose Pi-
lots for Kids as her platform. She’s also a student pilot 
who has soloed in a Cessna 172.  Samantha plans to 
participate with Pilots for Kids during her reign.
 
What do you feel you gained from participating in 
pageants? (Samantha won Miss Teen South Moun-
tain, Miss Teen Arizona and competed in Miss Teen 
United States)
I feel that I have gained so much.  From poise and 
grace in stressful situations, to the ability to speak on 
my feet to nearly every question posed to me.  I have 
gained so much confidence by competing in pageants. 
It has taught me how to carry myself and how to speak 
in front of large crowds without getting nervous or 
frazzled.  

As a senior in High School, you are very busy 
nearly every weekend participating in charities 
such as Feed my Starving Children, which provides 
packaged meals to over 40 other countries.  Please 
tell us a little about the program and how you par-
ticipate?
I am heavily involved with many philanthropic orga-
nizations, however I have frequently served with Feed 
My Starving Children (FMSC) over the past seven 
years.  At FMSC, we spend two hours in stations with 
several other people.  At these stations, we fill up food 
packets with Chicken, Veggies, Soy, and Rice.  These 
essentials allow the children to regain their strength 
and be effective members of society.  FMSC is a 
Christian organization and relies only on the donations 
of their volunteers to keep the organization going.  
Between packaging food and providing donations, my 
friends, family, and I are able to help FMSC continue 
with their honorable mission.  

Tell us about your upcoming role in Dancing 
Queen, an organization providing prom dresses for 
young girls who might not otherwise be able to af-
ford gowns?
I am hoping to arrange an afternoon for a mother-
daughter tea and a fashion show afternoon.  At this 
event we will be raising money to help the

organization, Dancing Queen Dresses, which provides 
teens with dresses so they can feel like a princess at 
their formal event. 

You mentioned your interest in event planning and 
recently participated as an intern at a wedding.  
Please share some of the highlights with us?
Yes, I spent all afternoon with a team, caterers and the 
owner of the venue and worked to decorate the locale 
“wedding-perfect”.  And when the bride walked down 
the aisle with her father, I got chills. I decided that I 
want to be able to go to work and experience that kind 
of joy at every wedding.  

You mentioned your first flight was at aged 2 and 
that you frequently flew with your parents.
My mom, dad and I were all three pilots and we en-
joyed our time together in the cockpit, and flying was 
a common ground for bonding us.  

At age 16 you soloed for the first time in Cessna 
172 and got your Pilot’s License and you mentioned 
you are continuing your flight instruction this fall; 
what do you love about flying?
I love the bonding that my mom and I had in the 
airplane, and I just love the thrill of being 10,000 feet 
above the ground.  

Above, Samantha with her father, Sherman Anderson, fol-
lowing her first solo flight on June 22, 2013.

Meet Samantha Anderson...
Miss Teen Arizona 2014 and PFK Supporter

(12)
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Samantha Anderson (cont.)

Tell me more about the program you mentioned 
that partnered pilots with underprivileged youth to 
gain the experience of flight?
I am planning to have an event where we give under-
privileged children the opportunity to have an airplane 
ride. Hopefully, it will help kids to forget what is go-
ing on in their lives. They’ll spend some time 10,000 
feet above the ground and clear their mind; because 
that is what happens to me when I fly.  I hope to pro-
vide the same for these kids who may not otherwise 
have the opportunity.

Samantha Anderson won Miss Teen Arizona two 
months after her parents, Sherman and Sherry 
Anderson, were killed in an aviation accident in 
February of this year.  Both of her parents were 
commercial pilots.  Sherman Anderson flew for US 
Airways. Sherry Anderson flew for United Airways. 
Both Sherry and Sherman were supporting members 
of Pilots for Kids.
    -Nataleigh Palmer  

CITY:  HOU/Houston, TX
COORDINATOR: Bill Bella
PARTICIPANTS: United/United Express

The Houston Pilots For Kids program had to make 
room for one extra oversized, charismatic bear dur-
ing their April 15th visit to Texas Children’s Hospital 
in Houston.  For the first time, Clutch The Bear, the 
mascot for the NBA’s Houston Rockets, joined nine 
PFK volunteers during their visit to Texas Children’s 
Hospital. The group visited nearly 100 youngsters.

The PFK members always enjoy their visits and 
talking with the children about their interests, 
hobbies,sports, etc. and leave them with a small gift to 
brighten their day.  

This visit also took on a special meaning.  Just prior to 
the hospital visit, PFK Coordinator, Bill Bella received 
word from a fellow United pilot whose daughter was 
hospitalized at Texas Children’s Hospital.  The pilot 
asked if PFK volunteers could pay her a visit.  They 
gladly obliged and she was pleasantly surprised!  
Shortly after the visit, the pilot told the group that their 
visit was the happiest he had seen his daughter in a 
long time.

Congrats to the HOU volunteers for again brightening 
the day for hospitalized children.

Above, PFK volunteers in HOU were joined by Clutch The Bear (from the Houston Rockets) 
as they visited Texas Children’s Hospital in April.

(13)
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Above, one of the many “Thank you” letters that PFK coordi-
nators receive each year...This feedback reinforces that we 
do make a difference!
Below and right, DFW held their 12th Annual Golf Tourna-
ment at Lantana Country Club.
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Pilots For Kids Organization, Inc.
P.O. Box 620052 Orlando, Florida  32862-0052
E-mail:  President@pilotsforkids.org
 
Pilots For Kids Board of Directors:

President: Ed Faath
 President@pilotsforkids.org
Vice President: Jack Saux Jr.
      VicePres@pilotsforkids.org
Second Vice President: John Elsey                     
 VicePres2@pilotsforkids.org
Secretary: Dan Ferracciolo 
      Secretary@pilotsforkids.org
Treasurer: Paul Brown
 Treasurer@pilotsforkids.org
Merchandise: Carol Stocker       
     Pfkmerchandise@pilotsforkids.org

Membership  Our organization is funded entirely 
by membership dues.  Membership dues allow us 
to spend 100% of our collected donations on the 
children.  Annual membership dues are $15.00. 
     Pilots For Kids members include airline crew-
members, corporate, military, private, and avia-
tion enthusiasts.
See membership form on back cover.

Newsletter  The Pilots For Kids Newsletter is 
published in March and November.  Articles 
should be submitted to Kathie Schroeder at
schroederfamily2@mac.com

Copyright  Pilots For Kids Organization, all rights 
reserved.  Publication in any form is prohibited 
without permission.

   The Pilots For Kids logo is a registered trade-
mark. The name “Pilots For Kids” and the Pilots 
For Kids mascot character are protected trade-
marks and/or servicemarks (SM) of the Pilots For 
Kids, Inc.

PFK Mascot, Capt.Baldy SM

(15)

PFK members in DFW held their 12th Annual Golf 
Tournament on Monday, May 19th at Lantana Golf 
Club, about 15 miles North of DFW airport.  Nearly 
one hundred golfers participated in the four player 
scramble that raised money for PFK hospital visits in 
the DFW area.  Golfers enjoyed a sunny, warm day, 
but for the second year in a row, wind hampered play 
a little. 

Following the golf, participants enjoyed a Fajita buffet 
and libations. During dinner a live auction was held 
for about a dozen items which raised additional funds.

Tournament coordinator, Paul Brown, advised that 
PFK had another very successful year that will allow 
the group to provide some nice presents to the chil-
dren at local hospitals again this year. He also wanted 
to thank everyone who participated, volunteered, or 
donated and looks forward to next years’ tournament.

DFW Celebrates 12th Annual
Golf Tournament Fundraiser
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“Helping hospitalized children since 1983”

 
 

   Complete the attached membership form and return it with your 
tax deductible $15 annual dues which will help fund our organiza-
tion.
   By becoming a member, you will receive a membership card, 
lapel pin, flight bag decal, luggage tag, our Pilots For Kids news-
letter and most importantly, an opportunity to help hospitalized 
children.

Become a Pi lots  For Kids member,  today!

       Please check appropriate box and complete information 
 New MeMbership ApplicAtioN Address chANge

Member Name: __________________________________________________
Address:  __________________________________________________
City/State/Zip: __________________________________________________
Phone Number: __________________________________________________
E-mail Address: __________________________________________________
Airline/Other: __________________________________________________

Please return your membership application along with your annual dues of $15.00 to:
Pilots For Kids,  P.O. Box 620052,  Orlando,  FL   32862-0052

Make checks payable to:    Pilots For Kids
“Your information is considered confidential and is never sold or shared.”


